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Relevant Information for Council 

FILE: X105022 DATE:   21 November 2024 

TO: Lord Mayor and Councillors 

FROM: Kate Deacon, Executive Director Strategic Development and Engagement 

THROUGH: Monica Barone PSM, Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Information Relevant To Item 6.4 – City of Sydney State of our City 2024, 
2023/24 Annual Reporting and Public Presentation of the 2023/24 Financial 
Statements and Audit Reports to Council 

For Noting 

This memo is for the information of the Lord Mayor and Councillors. 

Purpose 

At the meeting of the Corporate, Finance, Properties and Tenders Committee on 11 
November 2024, clarification was sought on progress towards the target for per capita 
reduction in residential waste. 

Background 

The target is to reduce residential waste by 15% per capita by 2030, from a 2015 baseline. 

As at June 2024, residential waste per capita has reduced by 18%, from the 2015 baseline. 

Further detail on the City of Sydney’s operational and local area waste targets and progress 
is available in the Green Report for 2023/24 (Attachment F to the subject report). 

Memo from Kate Deacon, Executive Director Strategic Development and 
Engagement 

 

https://meetings.cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au/documents/s88792/Attachment%20F%20-%20Green%20Report%20Annual%20Environmental%20Report%20202324.pdf


Approved  

 

MONICA BARONE PSM 

Chief Executive Officer 
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